
ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE JERUSALEM
PATRIARCHATE WEBSITE
From Monday 4th/17th to Thursday 7th/20th July 2017, H.H.B.
our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos will be on a
trip to the U.S.A. in order to participate as a guest at the
Conference with the title: “The responsibility of Religious
Leaders in Peace building in the Middle East”, organized by
the  United  Nations  Representative  for  the  Alliance  of
Civilizations/  UNAOC  in  New  York.

Details on the subject will be announced by the Patriarchate
website.
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